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On behalf of the Old Pueblo Riders and the Arizona School for the Deaf and Blind, I 

would like to ask for your support for our Run for the Kids event. The Run for the Kids 

is an annual motorcycle ride through and around Tucson.  The 2020 event, on April 19, 
2020, will be the 17th in a succession of successful annual fund raisers.  Each year we 

draw several hundred local motorcycle riders for the event.  Most of them come from the 

Tucson area; but some come from the Phoenix area, Nogales, Sierra Vista, and we even 

draw riders from California. 

 
The contribution that the Run for the Kids makes to the community can be measured in 

many ways. Over the years we have raised more than $134,250 for the students at 

ASDB, though more importantly, perhaps, we have provided an opportunity for the 

community to interact with the students and teachers of ASDB.  But beyond that, we 

have given individuals and businesses like yours, the chance to participate in raising 

the hopes, expectations, and life experiences of these children. 
 

With these donated funds the students have purchased braille cookbooks, an upgraded 

television cable system, a golf cart used to transport disabled children in emergencies 

and so much more. Each year, Old Pueblo Riders receives handmade thank you cards, 

plaques, and a lot of smiles from the students.  As the Ride for the Kids is an annual 

event, people in the community have been able to watch some at ASDB grow up and 
graduate.  They have watched the children mature as they learned that people do care 

and will help. 

 

 

 

We are currently a 501(c)(4) organization, so we have charitable status but your 

donations are not tax deductible. We have applied for a 501(c)(3), which will result in 
your donations being tax deductible. Your donation checks can certainly be made out to 

“Old Pueblo Riders”. However, if you would prefer to take advantage of the Arizona Tax 

Credit for donations to schools, you can make your support checks out to “Arizona 

School for the Deaf and Blind”.  

 
You can learn more about the Run for the Kids and Old Pueblo Riders at 

www.oldpuebloriders.org. Thank you! 

http://www.oldpuebloriders.org/

